
AMVETS Department of Michigan Scholarship Bulletin – August 2023   

Let’s kick off the new fiscal year with considering the following:   

 Get creative and begin in planning events to benefit the Scholarship Fund.   

 Engage auxiliary members to promote Applicant participation.   

 Meet with the AMVETS, Sons and Riders to bring awareness of the Scholarship Program 

and timelines.   

 Keep records.  Service report forms from Local Auxiliaries must be postmarked either by 

the Post Office or by e-mail by November 5th.   

 Request all District and Local Scholarship Officers please email me with your name, 

phone number and Post to my email address below by August 15, 2023.   

Please visit the Department Auxiliary website for the current Career and Department Scholarship  
Applications at www.amvetsauxdeptmi.org/scholarship/   

   
Roberta Robinson   
Scholarship Officer   
Rrob0883@gmail.com   
810-614-2627   
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